
 

 

We have a nursery and school risk assessment to reflect the current situation. If you would like a copy of this please contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support, especially during these challenging times. We can’t wait to have the whole nursery and school back 

together again ☺ 

Kindest regards,  

Fiona Young   - Head Teacher 

School drop off and pick up Gates to be used for entry and exit  P1-3 routines P4-7 routines 

 

All parents/carers should DROP 

and GO / PICK UP and GO. 

 

Children must enter and exit using 
the allocated gates.  

 
We are aware this is not easy for 

families who have more than 1 

child to collect however it is 
important we follow this 

guidance to minimise transmission 

of the virus. 
 

Adults must ensure they maintain 

a 2m distance from other adults 
 

 

Nursery, P1 & P1/2 – infant gate 

(Hinshelwood Drive) – P1 stand to right 

& P1/2 stand to left 

 

P2/3, P3 & P4 – upper gate (corner of 

Hinshelwood Place &  Edmiston Drive) – 
P2/3 stand Hinshelwood Place & P3 

Edmiston Drive) 

 

P5, P6 & P7 – back gate (Edmiston Drive) 

 

 

 

P1 -3 children can arrive at school 

between 8.50am-9am. When 
children arrive they should enter 

through their specific gate (see gate 

diagram) and door then go straight 
to class where a member of staff will 

be waiting to meet them. 
 

At the end of the day you can 

collect your child between 2.50-3pm. 
Your child and their class will be with 

their teacher in the playground – P1 

& P1/2 – infant playground and P2/3 
& P3 – upper playground. Your child 

will be able to leave as soon as they 

see you. Please do not arrive at 
school before 2.50pm and leave 

when you have collected your 

child/children.  
 

 

P4-7 children can arrive at school 

between 8.45-9am. They should go to 
their allocated zone (see below). When 

the bell rings at 9am the children should 

make their way to their class. 
 

School staff will be in the playground to 

supervise between 8.45-9am. Children 

should not arrive before 8.45am unless 

they are attending Breakfast Club. 

 

P4-7 children will be dismissed at 3pm. 
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